GRAND/ASDESIGN

RECREATIONAL —fe==—== -————= VEHICLES

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE # 23V-151

To: All Grand Design RV Dealers March 22, 2023

Grand Design RV has decided that certain 2023 Imagine AIM travel trailers manufactured
between November 7, 2022, and March 8, 2023, fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle
Safety Standard No. 110, “Tire Selection and Rims”. The Federal Certification Label incorrectly
states the tire size and inflation pressure requirement.

Affected vehicles include 2023 Imagine AIM travel trailer recreational vehicles manufactured
between November 7, 2022, and March 8, 2023, with “AlM Package” off-road tires. The VIN
range of affected units is:

Imagine AIM TT — 573TE2011P7700011 through 573TE2011P7700607 (non-sequential)

On select model Grand Design Imagine AIM recreational vehicles manufactured between
November 7, 2022, and March 8, 2023, the Federal Certification Label indicates an incorrect
tires size and pressure rating. Incorrect tire size and inflation requirements may cause
premature tire wear or a blow out, increasing the risk of a crash.

Owners of affected vehicles will be notified of this recall by mail. A copy of the Owner
Notification Letter is attached as well as claim filing instructions and a VIN list of your affected

units.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Grand Design Technical Support at
574-825-6264 or 888-825-2820 and select the phone prompt for “Recall”.

Respectfully,
GRAND DESIGN RV, LLC



